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Dear Ms. Barnhill –  
 
 The attached FOIA Request was to be cc'd to the USFS Region 3 office, 
because it deals in part with matters of record there.  Sara Campney at Santa Fe N.F. 
advised by phone yesterday that it could be sent to you in Albuquerque via this Fax 
number, to complete its conveyance. 
 
 To clarify, only item #3 is of concern to the Regional office, and it goes 
narrowly to a specific agency action anticipating this 'Rainbow Gathering' in New 
Mexico, which may have originated there or from the Washington Office.   
The Regional Forester Mr. Newman should know of this and have the relevant 
documents at-hand – expectedly no more than 10-15 pages, so the search should be 
easy and not extensive. 
 
 I am instructed to coordinate with Ms. Campney on this, and expect to receive 
expedited Responses in-person when I arrive in New Mexico, as we have arranged – so 
documents from the Region 3 office should be conveyed through her in accord. 
 
 Thank you for your assistance. 
 
 
 
    _________________________________ 
    Scott Addison, Coordinator 
 

 


